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December 12, 2012 
 
 
 
Via the NYPSC Electronic Tariff System 
Jaclyn A. Brilling, Secretary 
New York State Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, New York 12223-1350 
 
 
Dear Secretary Brilling: 
 
Enclosed herewith for filing are corrected tariff leaf nos. 84 and 85 (revision 1 to supersede revision 0) 
on behalf of New York American Water Company, Inc., f/k/a New York Water Service Corporation (the 
“Company”).  The Company has been properly charging the Commission approved rate year 3 rates for 
these service classes, however, when the Company filed its new tariff under its new name in compliance 
with the Order of the Public Service Commission in Case 12-W-0217, it inadvertently filed leaf nos. 84 
and 85 reflecting the previous rate year 2 rates.  The attached leaves correct that administrative error. 
 
The Company respectfully requests a waiver of newspaper publication for this administrative filing as 
these rates were published in compliance with ordering paragraph 2(b) of the May 1, 2012 Commission 
Order in Case 11-W-0472.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
/s/ Suzana Duby 
 
Suzana Duby 
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